

Consell de Formentera deputy premiere Ana Juan welcomed a visit this afternoon from Riccardo Guariglia, Italy's ambassador in Spain; Monica Lacalamita, deputy consul on Eivissa and Formentera and Lanfranco Fabbro, vice consul emeritus. Citizen participation chief Vanessa Parellada attended the meeting as well.

During the visit Juan stressed "the close ties binding Formentera and Italy", and asserted, "Italy isn't just home for 35% of our visiting tourists. According to 2020 census figures people of Italian origin account for 1,706 of Formentera's residents, and are a deeply-rooted part of our community.

Meeting participants also discussed the current state of affairs in public health, and the Vice-President Juan out that Formentera "is good to go as a safe destination" and ready to welcome another year of transalpine tourism.

21 May 2021 Communications Department Consell de Formentera